BUCKINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY LADIES GOLF ASSOCIATIOI

Seniors Report - Oct 2021

We completed all our leagues matches in August 2021: Losing 2 League matches narrowly
(by a score of 3:4 matches versus Berks & Hampshire), Drawing with Oxon and Winning
against Hertfordshire 5% to 1% . We ended up 3 in the League Table with 3 Points from
4 Matches.

Our friendly matches were played in the usual good spirit against Bedfordshire away at
Pavenham Park which we lost 3:1. Our home friendly against Middlesex played at
Harewood Downs was won convincingly 4:0.

| would like to thank all the team members for their efforts and congratulate them on their
excellent golf displayed over the season.

Our Seniors Championship was held for the first time as a stand-alone event at The
Buckinghamshire Golf club on 21st July and we had an amazingly large turn-out at this
wonderful venue. | would like to congratulate the Winner, Katie Reid, and runner up (after
a play-off), Powatti Simper.

Our Inter County Team Championship was held at Rochford Hundred on 13th September
and we were represented by Jackie Thompson, Sue Adams, Powatti Simper and myself.
We came 6th with Surrey taking the crown.

Seniors / Vets Spring & Autumn Meeting: sadly both events had to be cancelled this year.
Our spring meeting was affected by the Covid lock-down and sadly our autumn meeting
had received very little interest and we had to cancel due to the low number of entrants.
We are hoping to re-invigorate interest and participation for 2022.

My four years as Senior Captain are sadly coming to an end this year and | would like to
thank all my players as well as the Exec members for all their support over these past four
years. | have thoroughly enjoyed my time and look forward to many more years of senior
county golf. I would like to wish the incoming Senior Captain all the best of luck!

Dates for next year:
26t April 2022 — Seniors / Vets Spring Meeting at Buckingham GC



